
Friday 26th November 2021 
 

 

The Reception Round-up! 

Some of the lovely things we have been learning this 

week: 

The children have enjoyed learning about Kandinsky and 

produced some wonderful  

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

    

   
 

 

 

Some of the things the children 

might experience next week:  

Next week we will be learning about 

the artist, Piet Mondrian and his use 

of shape within his artwork, 

comparing it to Kandinsky.   

 
 

Next week the children will be 

learning two new sounds: l and j. We 

are focusing on writing three letter 

words using the sounds the children 

have learnt so far…  

s a t p i n m d g o c k 

e u r h b f l j 

 

Wellcomm speech and language screening 
As a result of the screening we did a few weeks ago, with each 
child, we have put in their reading packets today any specific 
questions they got wrong, tailored to your child. These are fun 
games and activities you can play with your child at home, to 
bridge the gap in their understanding of this particular area. 
The vast majority of children are given them, it is nothing at all 
to be concerned about but simply a Local Authority initiative 

that we feel is really beneficial to the children. 
 

 
 

 

What’s going on this week/notices/information: 

Christmas Play: The children have done a wonderful job during rehearsals this week and are VERY excited to 

show you their Christmas Play next Wednesday. Please remember to bring your ticket with you, with the 

correct time on it. Please also remember to Lateral Flow and wear a mask throughout the performance. We 

will keep the children in school between the 2pm and 4pm performance. After the 4pm performance, 

please walk round to the playground to collect your child as we will see the children out from our usual 

gate. If you are unable to attend the 4pm show, please be ready to collect your child at 4.25pm from the 

playground 

Costumes: Thank you so much for the costumes we have had handed in already. Please ensure your child 

brings their costume into school on Monday if they haven’t already.  

PTA Christmas Fairs: Please sign up on the list in the Office area for a raffle hamper prize you feel able to 
donate. Any addition gift donation is welcomed – all proceeds going to fun activities and resources in 
school. See attached poster for further details.  
 

 

 

 


